Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Erik Appel [eappel@eticeng.com]

Sent: Friday, September 19, 2008 10:02 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Bryan Campbell; Christa Marting; Deborah Hensley; Jennifer Sedlachek
Subject: 04FGN - 14994 East 14th Street, San Leandro - Waste Oil Tank
Barbara,

Bryan Campbell contacted me and asked me to pass this information on to you.

A file has been located at the San Leandro Fire Department regarding the waste oil tank for the site at 14994 East 14th
Street in San Leandro. We will plan to perform a file review on this information next week as Bryan discussed with you
earlier today.

We will plan to get the results of our file review to you by September 30.

Please feel free to contact Bryan on his cell phone (925-234-3475) if you have any questions.

Thanks,

--Erik

K. Erik Appel, PG

Senior Project Geologist

ETIC Engineering, Inc.

Office - 925-602-4710 ext. 21
Cell - 925-642-2545



